
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, September 20, 2021, Quick Notes: 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) was updated by region 8 Mental Health 

Services Executive Director David Vann regarding those in need of their services in Madison 

County.  They offer group therapy, housing, individual therapy, intensive case management, 

psychiatric emergency walk-ins, psychosocial rehabilitation, supportive employment, supportive 

housing, suicide prevention services, court-ordered outpatient treatment and illness management 

and recovery.  They currently have 4,000 patients in Madison County and have a $5.5mm budget.  

They were able to operate at full capacity during the pandemic. 

 At the request of the Cameron Water District, the Board voted to move a water line in the 

Cameron Community to complete a bridge project. 

 Bryan Carter and Harold Beebee were reappointed to the Madison County Nursing Home Board 

of Trustees. 

 The Board approved borrowing short-term funds for capital projects from Community Bank at 

the lowest interest rate of 1.05 percent. 

 Since the Robinson Road Overlay Project is complete, the Board voted to release Dickerson & 

Bowen from further maintenance. 

 The Board approved the final plat of Charlton Place, Part Three. 

 The Board approved the final plat of Cedar Point Subdivision. The Development is approximately 

50 acres with 5 lots at roughly 10 acres each. 

 The Board approved awarding Jefcoat Fence Company the Sulphur Springs Park Fencing Project, 

the lowest bidder at $157,700. 

 The Board approved the plat ratification for Twelve Oaks Estates. 

 The Board approved the plat ratification for Charlton Place, Phase One. 

 The Board approved hiring Waggoner Engineering to develop a plan for implementing the 

Madison County Broadband Initiative for $206,000, using funds from the American Rescue Plan 

Act. 

 The Board passed a resolution authorizing the conveyance of the property at 2073 Main 

Street to the City of Madison. 

 The Board approved hiring JH&H Architects for approximately $50,000 to develop a plan for 

repairing exterior portions of the Annex Building on Cobblestone. 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on September 30, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. 

in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

-Please download our complimentary app: Madison Supervisors 

-Please follow us on Facebook: Madison County MS Government 


